
    

  

     

 

 

 
 

  
(By email)    
 

 
Our Ref: MGLA300120-1597 

 
24 February 2020 

 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information about the London New Year’s Eve fireworks, which 
the Greater London Authority (GLA) received on 30 January 2020. Your request has been dealt 
with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:   
 

1) How many people bought tickets / were in the area that night? 
2) How many fireworks were released during the display? 
3) Who was the firework supplier? 

 
 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 

1. How many people bought tickets / were in the area that night? 

• 39,015 people bought a total of 106,225 tickets.   

• 86,265 tickets were scanned on the evening. 

• This does not include residents and businesses within the event footprint who have 
access to the area.  
 

2. How many fireworks were released during the display?  

• 12,000 
 

3. Who was the firework supplier? 

• Titanium Fireworks 
  
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA300120-1597. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  




